
   

 
 

 

   

 

 

NORTH YORKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
(TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF PEDESTRIANS) 

PUBLIC FOOTPATHs 15.122/21/1 AND 15.118/1/1, SPOFFORTH 

ORDER 2022 NO 299 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 – Section 14(1) (as amended) 

North Yorkshire County Council has made this Order to prohibit any pedestrian from using Public 
Footpath Nos 15.122/21/1 and 15.118/1/1, Spofforth, in the Borough of Harrogate, between grid 
reference SE36175060 and SE36614856 for a temporary period of up to six months (subject to 
access to premises) between 21st September 2022 and 28th February 2023 due to an unsafe 
bridge. This Order follows Emergency Notice No 287 which commenced on 1st September 2022. 

The closure period will be indicated by the placing of traffic signs and a local alternative route will 
be signed on site where appropriate. 

All enquiries to: Customer Services Centre (Tel No. 01609 780780) 

Further details can be viewed at: https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/rights-way-public-notices. 

Dated: 15th September 2022 
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